
Chris Harvey 

From: SunHee Kim (HCT) [alondra@hct.co.kr]
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 4:51 AM
To: charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com
Cc: chris.harvey@ccsemc.com; lucy.tsai@ccsemc.com
Subject: Re: PANTECH CO., LTD., FCC ID: JYCP9050, Assessment NO.: AN10T0230, Notice#1
Attachments: SAR PROBE Conversion_20100326_P9050.pdf
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Hi Chris, 
  

Thank you for your comment. 
Please find the attachment file and replies are embeded below your questions. 
Should you have any further questions, please let me know. 
  

Best Regards, 
SunHee Kim 

  
  
----- Original Message ----- 
From: <charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com> 
To: <alondra@hct.co.kr> 
Cc: <chris.harvey@ccsemc.com>; <lucy.tsai@ccsemc.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 2:56 AM 
Subject: PANTECH CO., LTD., FCC ID: JYCP9050, Assessment NO.: AN10T0230, Notice#1 
 
> Dear SunHee Kim, 
>  
> You are listed as the Technical Contact for the above referenced TCB application.  The following 
item(s) need(s) to be resolved before the review can be continued: 
>  
> The Operational Description mentions that the MSM7227 chipset supports HSUPA, but does not 
clearly state if this handset device is capable of HSUPA operation.  Please confirm. 
==> This EUT doesn't support the HSUPA function. 
>  
> FCC KDB 450824, page 3, there are additional steps that should be performed when the SAR 
measurement frequency is >50MHz from the SAR probe calibration frequency.  SAR probe S/N: 
1798 has a calibration for Head fluids at 900MHz, which is greater than +/-50MHz from the 824.2 
MHz and 826.4 MHz bottom channels.  Please follow the guideline of this FCC KDB for the 
additional Measurement Uncertainty considerations.  

==> Please find the attachment SAR Probe Conversion file. 
 
> The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the original 
e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note 
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about 
the content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name 
of the sender.  
>  
> Best regards,  
>  
> Chris Harvey 
> Charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com  
>  
>  
>  

>  


